
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 9/12/2017 12:24:16 PM

Subject: Re: Invitation to Attend

​Can't do it. Booked in Beaufort


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 12:04 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Invitation to Attend 
 
Invite
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Tony [mailto:tonybaughman@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 6:43 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Invitation to Attend
 
Good Morning!
 
On behalf of the Ridge Spring Harvest Festival Committee, I would like to cordially invite Lt. Governor Bryant to participate in the 
annual Ridge Spring Harvest Festival parade. The festival is Saturday, October 14th in Ridge Spring, South Carolina. This year's festival 
is a celebration of the Ridge region's agriculture industry, with a special emphasis on the peach industry, which is so vital to the economy 
of South Carolina and this region of the state. The parade begins at 11 a.m., with line-up at 10 a.m. We would consider it a true privilege 
if Lt. Governor Bryant could and would join us for this special celebration.
 
If you need any further information, please don't hesitate to call me at 803-257-7669.
 
Thank you for your kind consideration.
Tony Baughman
1758 Willis Street
Batesburg-Leesville, SC 29006
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